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Ingleside Quarry (M-1980-037HR) SO-4 Extension Request

1 message

Kurt THURMANN <kurt.thurmann@holcim.com> Thu, Apr 27, 2023 at 3:47 PM

To: patrick.lennberg@state.co.us
Cc: Jessica WALKER <j.walker@holcim.com>, Wyatt WEBSTER <wyatt.webster@holcim.com>

Hi Patrick,

As we discussed onsite today, Holcim would like to request an extension to SO-4 for the Ingleside Quarry. We are requesting this
extension to May 31, 2023. This will allow us more time to acquire the access and structure agreements that are necessary to move
this process forward.

Thank you,

Kurt Thurmann | Environmental and Land Manager
Holcim Group | Holcim - WCR, Inc.
C: (720) 329-8851
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